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Comments: Hello,

 

As a resident of Albuquerque, I am concerned about this proposed project. I believe that an environmental impact

study should be done to investigate the role of noise pollution, construction, and increased traffic to the Sandia

Crest. If such a study is not conducted, I would like to state my opposition to this project. The Sandia Peak area

is so beautiful and inviting to visitors because it has not been overly developed. Further development would

significantly reduce the frequency of my use of this area of hiking and reflection. Many members of our

community and of Indigenous communities consider this mountain to be sacred. To build an unnecessary ride on

the top of this mountain when there is a theme park in town would be insulting and wrong. Please do not go

forward with this project. Thank you.


